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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ: 
  
I am truly excited about some of the blessings we have on the calendar for March! 
 

Have you been enjoying the Lenten Devotions that were written by your fellow members here at Concordia?  
I have truly been blessed.  The devotions have been wonderful.  And I have enjoyed taking a moment to 
remember each author in my prayers for the day.  If you don’t have your devotional booklet yet, you can 
pick one up this Sunday. 

Speaking of this Sunday…we are having our Kick-Off for the Thrivent/Habitat for Humanity build that our 
congregation is partnering with this year.  Our goal, which we agreed on together, is to raise $15,000.00 
over and above our normal offerings – and to volunteer 1,000 hours of labor at the build site.  This Sunday 
we are going to formally begin this project.  We will have a luncheon at the church and then we will travel 
to the jobsite to pray for God’s blessings on the project and the families who will live in the duplex once it 
is completed.  I hope you will join us for the Kick Off.  And I look forward to working together with you 
to provide this blessing for these families. 

We have started a new message series entitled: “7 Days that Changed the World.”  Each Sunday during Lent 
we will look at one of the days of Holy Week (minus Saturday because the Scriptures are silent on that 
day).  Last Sunday we began the series by looking at Palm Sunday.  I invite you to join us for this series of 
messages. 

Each Wednesday during Lent we are meeting downstairs for a Soup Supper and a time of worship.  It is a 
unique experience to worship around tables.  And the conversation that takes place around the questions 
following the night’s devotion is awesome.  I am still thinking through the questions from this past 
Wednesday and the great insights I heard as I walked around the tables.  I encourage you to join us. 

And finally, next Sunday, March 11th, Daylight Savings Time begins.  I look forward to the first reminders of 
the spring season that is to come.  Set your clocks ahead one hour and join us for worship. 

 
I pray for God’s richest blessings for you and yours!  See you at Concordia! 
 
Peace+ 
Pastor Dave 
 
 

 
 

Happy Birthdays 
 
3-1    Jim Schlaver 
3-1    Samuel Schumacher 
3-2    Monica Hillmer 
3-3    Marty Boomgarden 
3-7    Doug Smith 
3-9    Gene Carrell 
3-11  Hannah McCreight 
3-14  Dianne Weber 
3-17  Jake Weber 
3-17  Nick Weber 

 
3-22  Mette Smith 
3-20  Matthia Duryea 
3-23  Grace Olinger 
3-23  Katelyn Olinger 
3-25  Deb Nelson 
3-25  Nancy Kounovsky 
3-27  Bette Rinck-Vandahl 
3-28  Ava Ford 
3-28  Bonnie Baggenstoss 
3-29  Sarah Kammerer 
 

3-29  Wendy McConnell 
3-30  Lance Andrews 
3-30  Donna Wentzel 
3-30  Michael Williams 

 
Happy Anniversary 

 
3/11  Joel & Clare Tarcha 
3/12       Clint & Nina Hanson 
3/12       Dave & Joni Moss 
3/14       Donna & Cy Starbuck 
3/14       Keith & Shirley Zuehlke 
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Altar Flowers 
 
The new flower chart is up!  Please sign up for 2008!   
We appreciate your support.  Flowers are $13.50 per 
vase.  Thank you to Sherry Kammerer for leading this 
ministry. 

Concordia’s Website ….. 
 
The address is: www.steamboatlutheran.org 
 
Missed a Sunday?  Do you want to hear the sermon?  You can click on the sermon section and 
choose the audio sermon and listen to it at your computer!  Also, find the latest news and events 
and the calendar which will keep you up-to-date on meetings and happenings!  
 
 

Concordia’s Corner 
 

Men’s Bible Breakfast  is March 10th   
7am at the Egg & I.  Join us for      
fellowship, study and food.   
 
Daylight Savings Time begins 3/11.  
Please set your clocks ahead 1 hour 
before you go to bed Saturday night. 
 

 
 

Lift-Up is excited to have you as our 
Food Drive donator for the month of March. 
Our client need continues throughout the year 
and the individuals and families that receive 
food are extremely grateful for what they re-
ceive.  Normal every day food items are al-
ways needed along with personal care items 
and household cleaning items.  Thank you for 
helping make a difference in someone’s life! 

 

Lent & Easter 2012 
 

 Soup Suppers:  3/7, 3/14, 3/21, 3/28,     5:45 - 6:30 pm 

 

    Lent Worship Services 3/7, 3/14, 3/21, 3/28    6:30pm - 7pm 

 

    Palm Sunday  4/1      8 & 10:30 am 

 

    Maundy Thursday  4/5       (Communion)   7pm 

 

    Good Friday  4/6      7pm 

 

    Easter Sunday       4/8       (Communion)   6:30am    

    Easter Sunday  4/8                8am & 10:30am  

 

Concordia Women’s Retreat 
 

Attention all Concordia Women…  We are  going to the Glen Eden 
Resort in Clark.  We will be arriving at Glen Eden on   Friday, April 13th 
around 5:30pm, spending all day Saturday, April 14th and either     
leaving Saturday evening or Sunday morning April 15th.  If you can’t 
stay overnight but would like to join us for the day, please let us know, 
we’d love to have you! 
 
We encourage all women to join us for this fun, spiritual, and uplifting 
event.  We hope you can join us!    Sign up and schedule is on the      
entryway table.  Speak with Karolyn Zuehlke or Linda White for more  
information. 
 

Thrivent Builds with Habitat for  
Humanity and Concordia 

            
Join us for the March 4th kick-off as we help 
build homes for two Steamboat families.  
There will be lunch in the fellowship hall  
after late service and then we will meet at 
12:30pm for the sign raising & blessing at 
the homesite 2750 Honeysuckle Ln. 


